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Resolution providing for the appointment of John Byrne as a member of the Emergency Telephone
Safety Board for the Lake County 9-1-1 Service Area.

WHEREAS, there now exists a vacancy on the Emergency Telephone Safety Board for the Lake
County 9-1-1 Service Area; and

WHEREAS, your Chairman requests that this County Board confirm the appointment of John Byrne
as a member of the Emergency Telephone Safety Board for the Lake County 9-1-1 Service Area for a
term ending November 30, 2012.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by this County Board of Lake County, Illinois, that the
appointment of John Byrne as a member of the Emergency Telephone Safety Board for the Lake
County 9-1-1 Service Area for a term ending November 30, 2012 be, and the same is hereby
confirmed.

DATED at Waukegan, Illinois, on June 12, 2012.

RESUME: Deputy Chief John Byrne, Lake County Sheriff Highway Patrol
EDUCATION: B.A. Criminal Justice, Northeastern University of Illinois
EXPERIENCE: 24-year veteran of Lake County Sheriff’s Office: Criminal Investigations Division, Training and
Highway Patrol and Field Commander for the TAC Team.
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